
MINUTES FOR THE NOVEMBER 19, 2020 MEETING OF THE CATHARINE TOWNSHIP 

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

 

 

Catharine Township’s regular monthly meeting began at 7:00 PM at the Catharine Township 

Municipal Building with supervisors Heather Flaig/Secretary, Ralph F Rispoli, and Kenneth 

Brenneman/Treasurer present. Road master Mike Fay and Solicitor Dave Pertile were NOT 

present.  

 

Visitors:  Natalie Gorsuch, Don Brantner, Jon McClintock 

 

A motion was made by Ken Brenneman to accept the minutes as written for October 15, 2020, 

seconded by Ralph Rispoli.  Unanimous.  

 

A motion was made by Ken Brenneman to accept the financial report. Seconded by Ralph 

Rispoli. Unanimous. 

 

A motion was made by Ralph Rispoli to approve the proposed budget for 2021. Seconded by 

Ken Brenneman. Unanimous. 

 

Overlook Drive paving is completed and was inspected by PennDot and the Township. 

  

A quote was received for a new loader in the amount of 94,000. The supervisors tabled the issue 

for now and we reevaluate at a later time. 

 

At the Williamsburg School Winter Maintenance meeting there were no significant changes 

regarding Catharine Township from last year.  

 

The Township received a letter from the Tax office saying a property was sold at Tax Sale and 

there are liens on the property from the township due to non-payment of taxes. We will consult 

with our solicitor to further take care of the issue. 

 

Heather Flaig made a motion to go into Executive Session to discuss a previous personnel issue. 

Seconded by Ken Brenneman. Heather Flaig made a motion, seconded by Ken Brenneman to go 

back into regular session. Both unanimous. 

 

Supervisors Report  

 Nothing at this time 

Roadmaster Report 

n/a (absent) 

 

Heather Flaig made a motion to pay bills. Seconded by Ken Brenneman. Unanimous.  

 

 

Heather Flaig made motion to adjourn at 7:40 pm. Seconded by Ken Brenneman. Unanimous.  

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Heather Flaig, Secretary/Supervisor 


